
 
 
Students will receive their schedule the week of August 31st. Families are to come to school to 
pick them up. Also, PowerSchool will be live August 31st.  
 
In PowerSchool you have access to your child(ren) current grades and attendance via the 
PowerSchool Parent Portal. To access the Parent Portal you will need to follow these steps: 
 
1. Open your web browser and navigate to the Anne Arundel County Public Schools website.  
2. Click on the Parent Portal icon in the white banner space near the top of the page.  
 
If you have created an account log in with your username and password. If you forgot your 
password follow the link to reset the password. The school is unable to reset passwords or 
accounts 
 
If you have NOT created an account follow these steps: 
 

●​ Email your child’s counselor and let them know that you need your access 
password for PowerSchool.  

●​ Click the Create Account button below the log-in area. Please note that you only 
need to create one Parent Portal account to which you may link all of your 
AACPS students. Follow the steps outlined in the Parent Guide to finish creating 
your account.  

 
**You will need the following information to link your student to your Parent Portal 
account: 

 
 • Your Access ID for your child is your child’s AACPS student identification 
number (the 6-digit code they use to log-in to the computer).  

 
• Your Access Password 
 

Students can access PowerSchool through ClassLinks.  
 
 
The answer to the fourth question is PowerSchool Information.  


